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THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckingham.bucks.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Angela Wells                                                      Website: www.buckinghamschool.com 

 

 
8 December 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Christmas Jumper Day / Save the Children 

Non Uniform Day 
Friday, 15 December 2017 

 
In support of our continuous charity fundraising ethos in school, we will be having a non-
school uniform day on Friday, 15 December 2017, to support the ‘Save the Children’ 
charity. 
 
Students and staff can wear jumpers with Christmas theme and should pay £1 to support 
this fundraising event and all monies will go towards the Save the Children charity.  
 
Please see www.christmasjumperday.org for more information about the work this 
organisation does.  

 
We are extremely proud of how our students engaged in charity events this term. With the 
money that will be raised by this event, we will have raised close to £3000 this term for 
charity. As you might remember we have also raised money for Macmillan and Stand Up 
to Cancer as well as to Children in Need.  
 
During the non-uniform day on 15 December, we ask students to follow our high 
expectations and not dress in fancy dress, adult sized baby grows (known as onesies),  
t-shirts with offensive language on, use face paints, dye hair, wear crop tops or wear 
anything inappropriate.  

 
May we take this opportunity to thank everyone at home again for their incredible support 
for these charities.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Mandel 
PSHE & Student Voice Coordinator  
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